
The Minister of Foreîgn Affaîrs of Denmark to the Ambassador of Canada

SIR,

Copenhagen, July 3, 1970.

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of Your Excellency's Note of
July 2, 197 0, and the annexed Schedule concerning the establishment of an air
training programme between Denmark and Canada. The terms of the Note
and the Schedule are as follows:

(see English version of Canadian Note No. 19 dated July 2, 1970 and Sehedule)

I have the honour to inform Your Excellency that the Danish Government
agrees to this arrangement and regards Your Excellency's Note with its
annexed Schedule and this reply as constituting a formai agreement between
the Government of Denmark and the Government of Canada on this matter.

I aval myseif of this opportunity to renew to you, Sir, the assurances of
my hîghest consideration.

POUL HARTLING

His Excellency Ar. M. H. Wershof,
Ambassador of Canada,
Copenhagen.


